
From: owner-ndsu-sbare@listserv.nodak.edu on behalf of 00000f991a64ec7b-dmarc-request@LISTSERV.NODAK.EDU
To: ndsu.sbare@ndsu.edu
Subject: Greenhouse
Date: Monday, October 18, 2021 9:53:48 AM

I just learned of an attempt to eliminate the greenhouse from future campus plans.
I believe this a terrible mistake  for the future of research and training. Please do what is necessary to change this
proposal.
Thank you for your time.
Dick Johnson
Brampton ND

Sent from my iPhone
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